
 

      

 

   

  

 

Two of our REALTOR® members were contacted today, Mar. 23rd via phone by an individual 
who identified himself as Sergeant Farlow, phone number 434-218-4333. He fraudulently 
claims to be a Sherriff's Deputy and is calling to verify personal information and obtain money 
because "you missed jury duty." 

  

Jon Zug, Albemarle County Clerk, has confirmed this individual does not work for their office. 
The Albemarle County Sheriff's Office and the Albemarle County Police Department have 
been made aware of these incidents.  
  

If you have been contacted by this individual, please report it to: 

• Jon Zug, 434-972-4083 

• Albemarle County Sheriff's Office, 434-972-4001 

• Albemarle County Police Department, 434-296-5807 

  

These incidents will be added to the "Safety" webpage, which is an icon in the "CAAR Portal 
Links" section of the Single Sign On Dashboard.  
  

Please make your safety a priority! 
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